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In our Citizens" Advisory Council meeting on June 6, 2024, the Council adopted the following
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SFMTA CAC Recommendations

recommendation:

CAC MOTION 240606.01

It is the opinion of the SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council that the proposed recommendation
would be of significant benefit to the citizenry of San Francisco and the San Francisco Municipal

Transportation Agency.
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The SFMTA CAC recommends that the SFMTA Board of Directors endorse a side-running
bike lane proposal for the Mid-Valencia corridor.
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